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MEDIA RELEASE 

 

BAD WEATHER DELAYS ROADWORKS AT RATU DOVI 

INTERSECTION  
 
30 April 2018 

 
Due to the bad weather over the weekend, the Fiji Roads Authority would like to advise members 

of the public that our contractor will continue to carry out roadworks at the Ratu Dovi intersection. 

As a consequence, Ratu Dovi intersection will be closed to all traffic entering and exiting Kings 

Road, Laqere from 9.00pm to 5.30am daily from tonight Monday, 30th April to Thursday, 3rd 

May.  

The Kings Road will remain open with traffic along this section of Kings Road reduced to one lane 

only in each direction. 

Motorist traveling along Ratu Dovi Road wishing to get onto Kings Road are advised to take 

Yasiyasi Road to get onto Kings Road and vice-versa for motorist traveling from Nausori end.   

These motorists are advised to use Yasiyasi Road from Valelevu roundabout to access onto Ratu 

Dovi Road. 

This is part of the on-going road construction work along Kings Road from Laqere to Makoi under 

the Suva Arterial Roads Upgrade Project (SARUP 1). FRA regrets the short term inconvenience. 

For queries please call 5720. 
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